16. COMMUNITY ADVOCATE'S UPDATE

a) PLANNING FOR NEW FERRYMEAD BRIDGE

A Board member has asked for a report to be brought to the present meeting of the
Board advising how planning is progressing on the proposed new Ferrymead Bridge.

Planning has progressed to the stage where several possible options are to be
incorporated in a discussion document to be released later this month seeking input from
the Board, the community and other interested parties.

Recommendation:  For information.

b)  DISCRETIONARY EXPENDITURE

Thelattached schedule details the Board’s allocations to date.

A total of $417.00 remains.

Chairman’s
Recommendation: For information.



